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- The Senior assembly, Senior Honors Banquet, and Graduation 
were a huge success.  Thank you for all of your support as we 
celebrated the Class of 2025!  

 
 

- Congratulations to Kammy Krimmel and Brenda Huber!  They 
are both retiring at the end of this school year, and we thank 
them for their years of dedication to our district.   

 
   

- Summer school at the high school will begin the last week of 
July. We will be using our MAVA Edgenuity platform. We will be 
able to once again offer transportation to high school students 
for summer school. We have students using Summer School for 
both credit recovery and to clear up room in their schedule for 
more advanced classes. 

 
 
 
 


